
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
SCAM ALERT -  

Businesses in the Chico Community are receiving scam invoices. 
 
Chico, CA – Chico High School became aware of a scam attempting to solicit funds 
from businesses in the Chico community. The scam includes receiving an invoice 
requesting payment to the Chico High School 2023 Baseball Poster Fundraiser. The 
requesting party is listed as North Star Publishing Company (based out of Bon Air, VA). 
 
Any person or business receiving this solicitation letter is requested to report the notice 
to the Chico Police Department or their local law enforcement agency.  
 
If you receive any donation requests and are concerned about their validity, please call 
Chico High School at (530) 891-3026 and ask to speak with Assistant Principal 
Brandon Kessler. 
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